
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Regarding Examination – October 2025 

 
In reference to earlier notice dated 01-10-2025 regarding examination 

October 2025. This is to inform that, keeping in view the last date of 

admissions being 31.10.2025, the examinations are hereby postponed by 

one week. 

sd/- 
Registrar PNRC, 

Mohali 


